
We are inviting you to participate in a survey about how you and your family use technology. This nationwide survey is being conducted by researchers at the University of Michigan. We would like to learn more about family technology use. Your opinions are very important to us. If you decide to participate, we will conduct a survey with you. The survey will take 15 minutes. We are not selling anything. Nobody except our research team will see your responses. 

Although you may not directly benefit from being in this study, other parents and children may benefit. Families may learn about how other families use technology and the Internet. 

There is little risk associated with this study. Participating in this study is no more risky than other everyday activities. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]You and your child will be compensated a total of $2.00-$3.00 or the equivalent in online currency for your participation in this survey. 

There is no cost to you to participate in this research. 

We will not use your real name in any presentations or publications. To keep your information safe, the researchers will keep everything you say on a password protected computer. 

Participating in this study is voluntary.  Even if you decide to participate now, you may change your mind and stop at any time. Participation is also voluntary for your child. Even if you decide to participate, your child should decide for himself or herself whether or not to participate. Even if you decide to participate, your child may decline to be in the study.

If your child decides to participate, the survey he or she would complete can be viewed here: http://yardi.people.si.umich.edu/parent-child-study/child-survey.pdf

If you have questions about this research, including questions about the survey or your compensation for participating, you may contact Dr. Sarita Schoenebeck at yardi@umich.edu or +1 (734) 764-8677. 
 
If you have questions about your rights as a research participant, or wish to obtain information, ask questions or discuss any concerns about this study with someone other than the researcher(s), please contact the University of Michigan Health Sciences and Behavioral Sciences Institutional Review Board, 540 E Liberty St., Ste 202, Ann Arbor, MI 48104-2210, (734) 936-0933,  irbhsbs@umich.edu.

By checking the boxes below, you are agreeing for you and your child to participate in the study.

I give my child permission to participate.
I consent to participate
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